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Hello, I'm Dr Lindsey Crockett, senior partner at Peninsula Practise, here 

to give you an update on Covid-related services. 

Firstly, please may I ask anyone coming to the surgery to continue to 
wear face masks. This is for the benefit of our staff and your fellow 

patients, and helps prevent spread infection. We're seeing a lot of COVID 
affecting very many patients but also staff, and minimising the risks of 
this ensures that we can continue to provide a good service. 

We're getting the vaccines delivered now, and in the next few weeks 
Covid clinics for the spring boosters, for those over 75 and others who are 
eligible, will be available. Our website will give details of when these 

clinics are. We're already vaccinating all our residents in our nursing and 
care homes, and by the end of next week, we will have completed all our 
eligible housebound patients. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding that when we have 
significant staff sickness, due to mainly COVID, we do have to run an 
urgent only service. But in the main, we've been able to maintain a good 

normal service. If you do not agree, please do let us know by contacting 
our patient liaison lead, Sarah Fiddes, at our surgery. This way we can 
work together to improve our service wherever we can. 

Thank you. 

 


